
Find your voice &  
be Inspired! 

The Music Ministry of St. Francis de Sales would like to invite 
you to become a member of our parish choir.

Our choir is open to all singers High School age & older.
No previous musical experience is needed;

just a willingness to serve.

Rehearsals are every Tuesday evening from 7:30-9:30pm
in the church, starting in September.

If you are interested, please speak with our director, 
Michael Fontana after any of our weekend Masses.

You may also call the rectory at 718-634-6464 & leave a message,
or email Mr. Fontana directly at: mfontana@sfdsparish.org.

Those who sing, 
Pray twice!


